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BEARGUARD

BEAR DETERRENT

PRESSURIZED PRODUCT

RESTRICTED

GUARANTEE :

10% OLEORESIN CAPSICUM (1% CAPSAICIN)

REGISTRATION NO. 22498

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USE

CAUTION EXPLOSIVE

IRRITANT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

BODYGUARD INDUSTRIES
PHOENIX, ARIZONA

85027

MADE IN U.S.A.

225 GRAMS

NOTICE TO USER : This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NATURE OF RESTRICTION : For use by authorized customers where the



vendor maintains a record sales, including the name and address
of the purchaser, amount purchased together with a signed Notice
to Purchaser.

DIRECTIONS : When threatened by a bear place forefinger through
hole in handle.  Place thumb in front of orange safety clip and
remove it by lifting up and back.  Point nozzle directly toward
bear's face.  Depress actuator tab for a burst of spray to a
maximum range of 4 metres.  Move away to avoid exposure to spray.

Replace orange safety clip after use.

PRECAUTIONS : Contents under pressure.  Container may explode if
heated.  Do not place in hot water or near a radiators, stoves or
other source of heat.  Do not puncture container or store at
temperatures over 50'C.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.

DISPOSAL : Do not incinerate.  Reduce pressure to zero prior to
disposal in regular household garbage.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS : In case of external contact flush
thoroughly with water.  Do not rub.  Symptoms disappear in 45
minutes.  If symptoms persist, call a physician immediately.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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